SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER 2025

Keeping In Touch

Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services By phone: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail: admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk



WELSOME

Welcome New families to your first Fusion
Newsletter. Welcome back Existing families! Everyone
has settled in so well!

Thankyou for being so patient when collecting and bringing your ID/password - this is part of our safeguarding procedure and we appreciate your cooperation. We think we have done pretty well at getting to know/recognising parents.

ALLOTMENT AWARDS

We were very grateful to attend the South Harpenden Allotment Awards where we received a BRONZE award for our plot. The children have already said "we are going for GOLD next year!"



LOST PROPERTY

Please, Please, Please, make sure everything is named! Glove/scarf/hat season is amongst us.

We have a lot of Lost Property at the end of each session. If it is labelled and in the Infants we put it back in their classroom and if it is a Junior child we take it to Breakfast Club the following day. Children need to take responsibility for their own belongings and look after them.

ALANA LEAVING

We are very sad to say goodbye to Alana next week as she begins her new life in Dublin! Alana has been a much loved member of the team for 3 years now but we wish her the best of luck as she relocates! We are sure Alana will come back and visit.

MACMILLAN CAKE SALE

Throughout the month of October we will be raising money for Macmillan. There will be a range of sweet treats on display at collection. Please scan the QR code to donate or bring cash on the day. We have lots of families who have benefitted from Macmillan and hold the charity close in our hearts. If you would like to bake a treat yourself we would love for you to bring it in.

BIKES/SCOTTERS/BUGGIES

NEW AUTUMN MENU
Please click here to see the Autumn Menu

Ve have trialled the Chinese Stir Fry and plan to tr a Chicken Pie/Cottage Pie soon!

OFSTED

Thank you to all parents who spoke to our Ofsted Inspector, we appreciate your time and we have had a lovely afternoon show casing Fusion. The children as always were

If your child is bringing a bike/scooter to School. You are more fantastic and so was the team. than welcome to use our buggy shelter in the new Pre- As soon as we have our Report we will of School/Nursery area. This will make it alot more convenient course share it with you. Thank you all. when picking up at the end of the day instead of going to the main playground to collect

FUSION PRE-SCHOOL

We are thrilled that Fusion Pre-School has settled in so well at the Grove. Please contact Becca (Mrs Akers) if you would like to have a visit.

preschoolsouthdown@Fusionchildcareservices.co.uk



WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO IN SEPTEMBER

WELCOME BACK/ SETTLING IN



ROALD DAHL





ALLOTMENT

PEACE DAY



House. Aldwick, Cranbourne,
Meadway or Sherwood. House
points have started to be earnt, we
will count up at the end of the term
for a House treat. House points can
be earnt by being kind, caring, being
polite or helping others.
Ask your child what house they are
in?



WELLBEING





OCTOBER TOPICSSPACE WEEK
WORLD SMILE DAY
BLACK HISTORY
YOM KIPPUR
HARVEST
RECYCLING WEEK
HALLOWEEN





DO YOU FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK? WE UPDATE THIS REGULARLY WITH ACTIVITIES THAT WE DO AT FUSION - @FUSIONCHILDCARESERVICES